

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



COMMUNIQUÉ - 87

Ian Stuart - A Celebration of his Life

5 December 2018

Dear Fellow Residents,

Our dear friend, Ian Stuart, passed away on the evening of Sunday, 2 December 2018.

lan had requested that he would prefer any memorial to be held at Evergreen Village rather than a church. The family and friends are widespread and they have agreed that the ideal time for this memorial would be at 14.30 on Friday, 7 December 2018.

It has therefore been decided that the Bistro will not serve lunch on that day but will cater for Judy's family and friends after the memorial.

So please come to hear a celebration of lan's life and join Judy and her family afterwards for refreshments in the Lifestyle Centre at 14.30 on Friday, 7 December 2018.

Chris Edwards ResCom Communications 084 582 9129